






 

Manager Report July 17, 2020 

 

 

Sanitary District 

 

 

We received 6.5” of rain in June. The wastewater plant received 3.3 Million gallons of 

influent. 

 

There has been a noticeable increase in property development inquiries lately. The future 

connection outlook is looking favorable for near term. 

 

The Ford Dump truck is back in service after repairs. Staff will be towing the tractor to 

the biosolids site for mowing this month. 

 


